
 

 
Well done to all that played! 
 
All files from last match are posted in IAC drive https://tinyurl.com/mrycy7fz (sub folder 2022 
12). 
 
The next match will be on Sunday January 8th at the usual times. 
 
I will send out an invitation email a week or so before the event, but by all means let me know NOW 
if you and your partner would like to play. Please advise which session(s)   Early, late, either or 
both. 

 

 

https://tinyurl.com/mrycy7fz

